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From: Joseph Koykkar
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: opposition to Hammersley RD proposal
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 3:45:26 PM

As a homeowner for 26 years (  Hammersley Rd) I am emailing to let you know of our
opposition to the proposal.   The on-street parking is important for the residents and guests and
there has been no need for a sidewalk in the past on Hammersley and there is no need for one
now.  Bikes are well-accommodated on both sides of the street as is.

Thank you.




